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Advisory Committee on Enrollment Management 

This new policy was recommended by the Academic Senate on May 16, 2002 and 
approved by the President on June 4, 2002. Charge  

The Advisory Committee on Enrollment Management is a joint faculty and 
administrative committee charged with the responsibility for advising the President 
on all matters pertaining to the management of the University's student enrollment. 
Such matters include, but are not limited to, the determination of the size and rate of 
growth of student enrollment, the various policy devices for controlling that size and 
rate of growth, and the development of procedures for communicating the 
University's enrollment management plans to affected constituencies within and 
without the University. The Committee is also charged with the responsibility for 
ensuring broad and meaningful consultation on enrollment management matters 
within the University community and with our external constituencies.   
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